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VIRGINI A EI.EcTHIC AND POWEH COMI%NY
HicsinoNo, VIHOI.VI A 2 0061

May 3, 1988
D. S. CMUDEN

Vace Pusun osmt-NecLea n

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission Serial No. 88-127
Attention: Document Control Desk N0/RMK:jmj
Washington, D.C. 20555 Docket Nos. 50-338

50-339
License Nos. NPF-4

NPF-7

Gentlemen:

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY
NORTH ANNA POWER STATION UNITS 1 AND 2-

RESPONSE TO NRC RE0 VEST FOR 0-LIST
COMPLETION AND IMPLEMENTATION SCHEDULE

NRC letter dated March 4, 1988 stated that Virginia Electric and Power
Company's responses to NRC Generic Letter 83-28, Item 2.2.1, "Equipment
Classification Programs for All Safety-Related Components," are acceptable and
that Item 2.2.1 is completed for the North Anna Power Station Units 1 and 2.
The March 4,1988 NRC letter also cited our commitment to develop a new and
more complete listing of safety-related components (Q-List). and requested
that a schedule for the completion and implementation of thi:, new listing be
provided to the NRC by May 3, 1988. This letter provides the requested
information.

Our letter of July 26,1985 (Serial No. 85-063A) provided our estimated date
for completion of the new Q-List as the end of the second quarter of 1987.
The new Q-List was in fact completed and distributed to the North Anna Power
Station on June 30, 1987. After a review and trial use period by Station
personnel, the new Q-List was approved by the Station Nuclear Safety and
Operating Committee and implemented nn November 25, 1987. As part of the
implementation of the new Q-List, some of the procedures and practices
described in our original responses to Item 2.2.1 have been modified or
replaced as necessary to accommodate the new listing. However, key elements
and controls described in our previous responses have been maintained. The
Q-List is continually being validated and updated as we use it.

In addition, the Q-List has been computerized. This automation will tie the
Q-List in with the Work Planning and Tracking System. This will aid the
planners in determining whether a piece of equipment is safety-related. The
computerized listing will have to be validated and procedures revised prior to
full implementation.
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If you should require any further information, please contact us.

|Ne trul > urs,

D. . CruZT
|

cc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, N.W. 1

Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30323

Mr. J. L. Caldwell
NRC Senior Resident Inspector
North Anna Power Station
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